
 

 

September 15, 2015 
High School Monthly Board Report 

 

September 17, 2015 Marlin High School will host an Open House from 4:30-6:30pm. Please come out. 

The GM of McDonald’s and The Marlin Democrat have been coming out every Monday to honor our 

Volleyball and Football Players of the Week. Last week the students were Jerome Woodard and 

Christina Griffin. And the week of September 8, 2015 our players were Dyneisha Bailey and Jarice 

Stricklin.  

Current enrollment as of September 8, 2015 is 215 students. The school year started off very smooth 

and students fell into routine on the first day. On the first day of school all students had schedules and 

were issued out binders. We are waiting on planners for each student to still come in. Mrs. Brown, Mrs. 

Crear, and Ms. Jackson are to thank in making the beginning of the year such a great one.  

October 14, 2014 all students at Marlin High will test student’s grade 9-11 with the PSAT and all seniors 

will take the ASVAB. 

The community Veteran’s Day assembly will be held November 10, 2015 at 9am. The intent will be to 

invite our junior and senior students to participate as well. 

Ms. Godfrey 
MHS Principal   


